
SUSHI@SOLWAY… We need helpers for 2020 please!! 

Sushi Wednesdays can only continue to run with the assistance of parent helpers. Each 

year, as work commitments change and some families leave Solway, new volunteers 

are needed.  

Being a sushi volunteer only requires around 45 minutes. We need parent helpers on: 

 Monday mornings from 8:50am to collate orders  

 Wednesday lunchtime from 12.15 pm – 1:00pm to put sushi in bags 

Babies and toddlers are always welcome and you will be rostered on with another 

helper.  

If you are able to help, please complete the slip below (even if you have assisted 

previously) and return it to the office or email lmgdaniell@gmail.com  

Many thanks! 

Lauren Daniell 
Sushi Co-ordinator 
 

 

SUSHI VOLUNTEERS 

NAME: 

 ________________________________________________________________ 

CHILD(REN):__________________________________________________  

CLASS:_________ 

MOBILE: ____________________________ 

Email: 

 ______________________________________________________________ 

Availability: 

□ MONDAY (9-10am)   □ WEDNESDAY (12.15-1:00pm) 

□ Weekly    □ Weekly 

□ Fortnightly    □ Fortnightly 

□ Monthly    □ Monthly 

 

mailto:lmgdaniell@gmail.com

